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Reporting Kingston Volumes in Pipeline Splits 
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MB June 1, 2022  Initial Release 

 
Note:  this tip supersedes the tip dated Nov 12, 2020 
 
Audience: MB Oil Battery Operators delivering to Kingston Terminals 
 
 
Purpose: This tip is to inform MB Oil battery operators who deliver to 

Kingston Terminals that, effective April 2022 production 
month, Kingston has changed their process and will no 
longer be taking a line loss volume. The value of the line 
loss volume will be incorporated in the price paid 

  
Background: Effective April 2022 production month, Kingston has 

changed their split reporting process and will no longer be 
using the Take in Kind volume therefore reporting operators 
are required to report pipeline splits in Petrinex without the 
Kingston RTIK volume. 

 
  
 
More information: Please contact the Petrinex Business Desk. 

 
 # 403-297-6111 
 # 1-800-992-1144 (Toll Free) 
 E-mail petrinexsupport@petrinex.ca 

 


